From: Anderson, Melissa

Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2016 9:22 AM

To: Williams, Nathan; Beck, Dan; Pridgin, Ron

Cc: Dietrich, Natelle; Kliethermes, Sarah; Stahlman, Michael; Lange, Shawn; Thompson, Kevin
Subject: RE: Request of Extension for Further Information

Ron,
What do you think?

From: Williams, Nathan

Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2016 9:18 AM

To: Beck, Dan

Cc: Dietrich, Natelle; Kliethermes, Sarah; Stahlman, Michael; Lange, Shawn; Thompson, Kevin;
Anderson, Melissa

Subject: RE: Request of Extension for Further Information

Dan,

| just spoke to Ron Pridgin and he said to have it sent to him, and the Commission will treat it as an ex
parte communication. | think the data center should forward it to Ron.

Thanks,
Nathan

From: Beck, Dan

Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2016 8:56 AM

To: Williams, Nathan

Cc: Dietrich, Natelle; Kliethermes, Sarah; Stahlman, Michael; Lange, Shawn
Subject: FW: Request of Extension for Further Information

Nathan,

| just received this. Please advise how we should deal with this. Is this a public comment, a matter for
the RLJ, and informal complaint or other?

Dan

From: Osborn, Charmion

Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2016 8:42 AM

To: Beck, Dan

Subject: FW: Request of Extension for Further Information

Please help assist this customer, thanks!

From: Anderson, Melissa

Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2016 8:37 AM

To: Consumer Services

Subject: FW: Request of Extension for Further Information



From: Andy Ben Haer [mailto:andyben_23@hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2016 11:24 PM

To: Data Center - PSC

Subject: Request of Extension for Further Information

To whom it may concern:

My name is Andrew Haer. My wife and | purchased a property at 29688 White Deer Lane, La
Plata, MO 63549, on March 20, 2015. It has reticently been brought to our attention that our
residence and farming operation may be affected by the transmission power lines. We were
never contacted face to face or given any form of written notification that this property was in
the pathway of these power lines. Myself and my wife are not members of the neighbors
united and were not informed of this potential conflict of interests prior to closing on this
property. It was reticently brought to our attention that the power lines will be cutting across a
large portion of our farming operation. We are in need of further information on the exact
route of the power lines, the intended use of our ground, how this will disrupt our farming
operation and way of life. We are requesting that an extension be granted to allow us time to
fully comprehend the intended use of our property and how that will affect our normal
operations before a final decision is made that may greatly impact our residence and farming
operation.

Sincerely,

Andrew Haer



